Motion to Policy and Resources Committee

This committee notes the issue of plastic pollution and the negative impact it has on the
environment and welcomes that it is a concern of the public.

The committee also notes the excellent work done by local groups to address the problem by
carrying out litter picks and beach cleans.

This Committee asks officers to phase out the use of single use plastics unless no alternative can be
found, in all council buildings, as soon as practically possible.

The Committee would like to congratulate local businesses who are already taking steps to do this
and would encourage more to join them.

Proposed: Clir Louise Laing

Seconded: Clir Shona Morrison




